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Cabinet Secretary

September 5™, 2001

Jack J. Grynberg

5000 S. Quebec St.

Suite 500

Denver, CO 80237

Attn: Mr. Thomas E. Venglar

RE:
e Grynberg ‘16’ State #1, located in Unit P, Sec. 16, Township 5 South,
Range 24 East, Chaves County, NML,(NMPM

e Grynberg ‘32’ State #4, located in Unit F, Sec. 32, Township 5 South,
Range 24 East, Chaves County, NM, NMPM

Dear Mr. Venglar,

In regards to the above captioned wells, I am returning your applications (C-101s) as being incomplete.
As we discussed over the phone on 5/24/01 and yesterday on 9/04/01 in order to approve these
applications, a land plat (C-102) must be included for these applications to be reviewed and processed.
Furthermore, you have indicated to me yesterday that Jack J. Grynberg has had no ‘immediate’
intentions of reentering these wells.

Respectfully yours,/Z/\A/‘/V
Bry%

PES

NMOCD-District 11

E-Mail Lori Wrotenbery, Division Director, Santa Fe
David Brooks, Legal Council, Santa Fe
Richard Ezeanyim, Chief Hearing Examiner, Santa Fe
Tim Gum, District Supervisor, Artesia

Encls.
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